
Dear Legislators,
I’m the director of Pediatrics for a Federally Qualified Health Center.  Being able to offer virtual visits to our patients and their 
families has allowed my organization and many others to provide increased access to healthcare during the pandemic.  Continued 
reimbursement for telehealth visits will continue to improve our connections with families that struggle to keep follow up 
appointments, and improve healthcare outcomes in our state.  
Thank you for supporting this bill.
Sincerely,
Laura Balestreri, MD


